
 
 
 

 
Request for Proposal (RFP) 

for the  
IOM-WAS-RFP/2024- 0001_ IOM Washington DC New Office Furniture, Electrical and Networking Services 

                                                                                              Addendum No. 1 
 
This Addendum No. 1 is issued to address inquiries and clarification from bidders and modify information 
provided in the Request for Proposal for the IOM Washington DC New Office Furniture, Electrical and Networking 
Services issued to prospective vendors on 15 April 2024. 
 

 
 
 
SECTION 1: LETTER OF INVITATION 

 
 

 
1. Clarifications:  

Clarification of solicitation 
documents  

Please acknowledge receipt of this RFP completing 
and returning the attached Form A: Proposal 
Confirmation by email to wasprocurement@iom.int no 
later than 23 April 2024, indicating whether you intend 
to submit a proposal or otherwise. Should you require 
further clarifications, kindly communicate with the 
contact person/s identified in Section 3: Data Sheet as 
the focal point for queries on this RFP.  

 
Is replaced with the following:  
 

Clarification of solicitation 
documents 
 

Please acknowledge receipt of this RFP completing 
and returning the attached Form A: Proposal 
Confirmation by email to wasprocurement@iom.int no 
later than 07 May 2024., indicating whether you intend 
to submit a proposal or otherwise. Should you require 
further clarifications, kindly communicate with the 
contact person/s identified in Section 3: Data Sheet as 
the focal point for queries on this RFP. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Yours, 
Procurement and Logistic Coordinator 
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